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1725 Yoder Rd.

Fort Wayne, IN 46819

Home:  (260) 639-6427
March 24, 2006

Cell:  (260) 410-2030


Fax:  (260) 639-6427

Hello to everyone from Wyss Farms Enterprises.  It is now March, and our grass 

www.wyssfarms.com

is showing signs of turning green.  As I write this note, however, it is snowing 
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softly on the grass.  The battle is on to bring Spring our way, and that is why we
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are busy preparing for planting season 2006.  
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This winter there were a lot of seminars evaluating the effect and value of using 
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fungicides and insecticides. We have experimented with these products.
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For the most part, they are crop saving and yield enhancing. The insecticide, 
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Warrior, helped in eradicating the aphids in the soybean fields, and the fungicide,
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Cruiser Max, was an effective seed treatment when used in combination with the 
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insecticide.




We have to be responsible stewards when using these kinds of products.    




Although we are killing fungi that harm seed and plants, we are also destroying




fungi that is beneficial in the development of the plant and its resistance to 




various insects, one in particular, the aphid.  




In preparing for the 2006 farming season we have updated the machinery line 




with a new tractor, an MX255.  It has many features that the old tractor did not




have so it will be an asset in the field this year.  We also traded combines.




I recently was invited by a local machinery dealer to accompany a group of 




fellow agri-businessmen on a trip to Grand Rapids, Nebraska to tour the Case IH


and NewHolland combine manufacturing facility.  The tour was very interesting


and spending time with my colleagues was enjoyable.  




John Stewart-Peterson hosted a marketing outlook meeting a couple of weeks   




ago which I attended.  They feel that the renewable fuel efforts taking place are




really supporting the grain markets.  Our country is not the only one pursuing 




relief from high oil prices.  Brazil, China, Australia, and Japan are making strides




in this area as well.  It is nice to know that this new and beneficial utilization of 




agricultural products is taking place and inspiring a whole new world of research 




and development.




I leave you with these highlights of the happenings at Wyss Farms.  May you 




have a good and productive spring, and until next time, take care and be well.
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Wyss Farms Enterprises - Owner
“Setting today’s higher standard in family farm business”










